
 

   

Information for Members 
Merry Christmas  

Stay safe and look forward to seeing you all in 2018 

 
Welcome to Cabra Confidential. If you have any suggestions or contributions please email me at 

bbasan@cabragolf.com.au 
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Members donôt forget the TAREE CHALLENGE. 

If you haven't added your name to the list at the bar , do so now! 
 

CABRA V TAREE CHALLENGE 
This year the challenge was played at Cabra and what a great day with Cabra winning!.  
BIG Trophy in cabinet if you haven't seen it.  Now we have to make plans to keep the  
trophy here at Cabra. 

2018 the Challenge will be played at Taree Golf Course on Sunday, 21st January 2018 and 
we need an even number of players (men or ladies) to take on the Tareeans!.   

Accommodation is available and brochures can be picked up from the office.   
If you are interested please add your name to the nomination sheet at the BAR! 
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Issue No: 60 Cabramatta Confidential 

GM REPORT 

Just a pre-Christmas quickie! 

 

On behalf of my outstanding staff I want to take this opportunity to wish every member an  
outstanding Christmas and the best New Year possible.  

I truly believe we have progressed in leaps and bounds in our golf course presentation with many 
improvements hopefully very noticeable to members and golfers in general.  

The most recent major improvement has been the complete replacement of pipes and pumps from 
Cabramatta Creek. This although not visible is a massive advance to our water supply throughout 
the whole course, as the severe hot conditions have just begun our timing could not have been  
better and should now put us in a far superior irrigation position for decades.  

Cart paths have begun to be extended, our plan is to continue with further cart paths extensions 
once the January is out of the way. The service bridge behind the 10 th green is now ñbuilt to stayò 
and is fully functional.  

To extensions to the 11th paths saw a temporary tee being used beside the pump house. Be  
prepared for this location to be upgraded and used on a more regular basis.  

Many complaints from members has forced a meeting between ONPIN (THE SUPPLIER), Captain  
Andrew Marsh, Professional Matt Dowd & myself. We hope that this was a very fruitful meeting with 
promises of a far superior service being offered gradually from now until the end of January 2018 
when all problems will be fixed.  

I am very happy to advise that the change from APL Poker to WPT Poker has proved to be a  
success. Despite over 10 years of loyalty to APL they consistently opened up games in neighbouring 
Clubs in complete competition to us. NOT ACCEPTABLE!! We have 4 months to catch up on a  
disappointing 8 months to catch up but at least we are heading in the right direction now.  

Members thank you for your membership and your patronage in 2017, on reflection I am very  
happy. 

 

One final huge thankyou to our volunteers whose contribution does not go unnoticed. THANKYOU!!! 

 

Have a good one! 

 

Bill Basan  
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ˡ̖̄̅̒̔̉̓  ̙̅̏̕  ̒̂̓̉̎̅̓̕  ̓̈̅̒  ̅̓  ̏˭̅̍̂̅̒  ̓̋̎̏  ̗̗̈  ̏̔  ̏ 

̃̏̎̔́̃  ̔̆̏  ̒̔̈́  ̔̓̐̅̃̉́  ̌̊̏̂ˀˀˀ 

˦̏  ̒̔̈́  ̔̓̐̅̃̉́  ̖̌̅̅̎  ̔̏  ̒̊̓̕  ̔́  ̖̎̅̅̎̉̎  ̇̏̕  ̔ 

̔̒  ̙ˢ̅̌̌̉̓̓̉̍̏Ν  ̓ˢ  ̙˴̈  ̅˧̒̅̅  ̎ 

˙˖ː  ˒˔ː˓  ː ̆̏  ̒ˢ̏̏̋̉̎̇̓ 

˙˖ː˒˔ː˓ː 

There are 3 tees available for Advertising - 
See office for details 

4th Hole, 15th Hole & 18th Hole 


